
Contact Tank Upgrade 

Quick Thinking, To The Rescue 

 

Service Award  

Recipients: 

 Molly Bohlke—5 Years 

 Alex Dixon—15 Years 

 Josh Hill—5 Years       

April 2021 

Jackson County Utility Authority 

NEWS SPLASH 

Thanks to our West Jackson County employees for providing a much      

deserved upgrade to the contact tank located at the WJC facility. The new 

water source being used to clean the tank  is by way of a new water well that 

was drilled  near the contact tank  for the purpose of disinfection and       

sanitation. Again, thank you to all of our WJC employees who helped lend a 

hand in the transformation of the newly upgraded contact tank. 

Reminder: The newly   

revised  policy manual 

goes into effect today, 

April 1st, 2021. Please 

shred, delete, or trash any 

existing manuals.  

April 21st is               

Administrative          

Professionals Day, so 

thank you to the JCUA 

Admin team for all of 

their behind the scenes 

hard work and             

dedication. Appreciated 

today and all year! 

Maintenance employee , Chris Smith, quickly responded to a leaking       

aeration basin located at the O&M building on Fredrick street. Due to high 

flows, the aeration basin began leaking and Chris quickly acted in patching 

up the wall with hydraulic water stop. Way to go, Chris! 

The JCUA would like to congratulate 3 employees on their upcoming           

retirement. Lonnie Hanna has served 18 year as Maintenance Mechanic,    

Richard Weathers has served 19 years as Operator, and Darryl Sidaway has 

served 7 years as IT Manager. Thank you all for your hard work and            

dedication to the company. We wish you the best and enjoy your retirement. 


